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This Week 

This week has been healthy week.  The children have been learning about keeping 

healthy.  Some of the activities we have done this week include: tasting a variety of 

vegetables, sorting healthy foods, comparing vegetables, printing with vegetables, 

races outside, exercising and dancing to Lazy Town songs.  They have also watched a 

DVD about keeping healthy. 

 

We have continued to follow children’s interest in volcanoes.  The children have been 

doing scientific experiments to make the volcanoes erupt.   

 

In Forest School, the children have made a ‘Bug Hotel’ and been collecting bugs.  They 

have also been using leaves to identify different types of trees. 

 

Our focus story has been ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’.  The children have created their own 

healthy lunchbox. 

 

The song of the week was ‘Here We Go Round the Mulberry Bush’ choosing healthy 

things that we do. 

  

Word of the Week 

The word of the week this week is: healthy 

 

WOW Books 

Can you draw a picture and tell us about anything you have done during the weekend 

that is healthy.? 

 

Attendance 

Last week we had 2 groups with the highest attendance.  Both the Butterflies and 

Caterpillars had a fantastic 97% attendance.  Well done to all the Caterpillars and 

Butterflies. 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please ensure that your child has some spare clothes.  We recommend keeping a bag 

with old clothes in on their coat peg. 
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Paying Places 

We are now offering paying places as well as funded places.  Please inform anyone who 

is looking for a nursery place. 

 

May Half Term 

Nursery is closed from Monday 27th May – Wednesday 5th June. 

Nursery reopens on Thursday 6th June.   

 

Parents Evening 

We will be having a parents’ evening on Tuesday 11th June.  Details will be sent out after 

half term.  Children who have just started with us will have a parents’ evening in the 

autumn term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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